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Please be advised: Town of Halton Hills Council has approved the sale of approximately 5.36 acres of developable area 
in Hornby Park to allow for the construction of the District 1 Halton Region Police Station. A portion of the site will be 
retained for existing park uses in recognition of the historic use of the Hornby area.

The public is also advised of the intent to rename the remaining ball diamond in Hornby Park to the “Howden Diamond” 
in recognition of the many years of service of Elva Howden, long-time community volunteer. In addition, one of the 
future ball diamonds proposed by the Trafalgar Sports Park Field of Dreams Project will be designated as the “Hornby 
Diamond” in recognition of the legacy of ball play at Hornby Park. 

Revenue from the sale of the site will be directed to the Trafalgar Sports Park Field of Dreams Project, Hornby Park King 
Pavilion improvements and the Special Infrastructure Levy Reserve in support of other Council objectives.

Any questions or comments about this information, please contact Warren Harris, Commissioner of Recreation and Parks 
at 905-873-2601, ext. 2265 or warrenh@haltonhills.ca
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